
COURTESY COACH CLUB 
COMMENTER 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

JUNE 1963 
 

Announcing: 
 

First Meeting – Held June 2, 1963 at Corunna, Michigan 
Expressed Purpose – Intent to exhibit acts of courtesy on high- 
  way and in camp to establish a reputation of “Welcome Traveler” 
   and to disseminate helpful information among fellow members. 

 

Officers: 
 

President    Charles Benore 
Vice-President    Lee Matthews 
Secretary-Treasurer   Dennis McGuire 
Host & Membership   Ted Austin 
Sociability    Genny Jennings 

 

Membership Limitation: 
 

To owners of a “House Car” license associate membership (to be 
   established). 

 

Identification: 
 

Decal sticker for lower right hand corner of windshield.  (We 
  plan to have a sample submitted by a California concern at the 
  next meeting) (Possibly an outline of the United States with 
  full sized coach within – four colors) (About 50 cents). 

 

Donations – Not Dues: 
 

It was voted that a donation of $1.00 would be sufficient to 
  establish a mailing list and cover initial expenses. 

 

Charter Membership: 
 

Mr. & Mrs. Carl Patchett  12239 Rupert Rd., Perry 
Mr. & Mrs. Merlene M. Koutz Shepherd 
Mr. & Mrs. Albert M. Aries  Owosso 
Mr. & Mrs. Lee O. Matthews  7350 M-71, Corunna 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Benore  812 Brookfield, Durand 
Mr. & Mrs. Howard Jennings  22 John St., Owosso 
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Austin  679 Akin St., Owosso 
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis McGuire  638 Wright Ave., Alma 
 

‘Twas a real treat to go through these coaches for ideas.  Even 
  the passing public stopped and asked to go through certain ones. 

 

Vote: 
 

Majority rules. 
Retyped from original for clarity. 


